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14th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 3 HILTINGBURY WALK – Tuesday 4th October 2022 
 
As part of our geography topic, ‘Our Place’, and ‘Local Leaflets’ in English, we will be taking the 
children on a walk around Hiltingbury on Tuesday 4th October 2022. 
 
We will be leaving school at around 9.15am and will return at approximately break time.  The 
children will need to wear school uniform, a warm, waterproof coat (as we will go irrespective of 
the weather) and sensible walking shoes (alternative footwear to their school shoes please – 
wellingtons or walking boots are ideal). 
 
We are so excited to be able to ask for some parental help on this trip; if you are able to assist, 
please complete THIS GOOGLE FORM by Tuesday 20th September.  If your help is required, your 
child’s teacher will be in contact with you by Friday 23rd September to confirm. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 3 Teachers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/B62kXc7Zvee4jnB9A

